
Emergency Select Board Meeting  
May 7, 2021 via zoom 

 

In attendance: Mike Hogan, Michelle Leclerc, Fred Ducharme, Ian Ackermann, Aldo Nunn, and Jason 
from Nortrax 

Purpose: To discuss the repair needed on the Town grader 

• The grader needs repair to the clutch pack and related transmission. 
• The grader is 6 years old with 3500 hours of use. 
• The technician from the John Deere Dealer Nortrax in Burlington recommended that we have 

the grader hauled to their dealership and be evaluated. 
• Bellavance Trucking will haul it Monday 5/10 and let the town know the extent of the damage. 
• It may cost in the area of $40-50K for a transmission if that is the case. 
• The town will either rent an excavator while ours is being repaired or see if we can barter with 

another town and use theirs.  
• The Board gave the approval for the hauling of the grader and the repair.   
• The grader is an essential asset of the town and we cannot be without one for all the roads we 

maintain.  
• Meeting adjourned 12:30 

Respectfully submitted 

Michael Hogan, Chair 

 

 


